
Hi, I live part time with my parents in Clareville (53 Wandeen Rd). I saw in the media that 
celebrity Jamie Durie has applied to remove native trees to develop a block of land at Avalon. I 
am horrified by this as biodiversity on the northern beaches is reduced to an almost 
unsustainable remnant and every tree is now precious. As a child I witnessed the local 
extinction of koalas, gliders and a whole dawn chorus worth of birds. These days even the 
hardier species like possums are struggling. Please don't allow this to happen - send a 
message that our biodiversity is more precious than that. 

Thankyou,

Wendy Gleen
Ph 0448966491

Sent: 27/09/2021 7:59:35 PM
Subject: Tree loss from Avalon DA Jamie Durie


